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San Francisco Partner Rachel Matteo-Boehm, Washington Partner Heather Goldman and San

Francisco Counsel Katherine Keating authored an article in the summer edition of Communications

Lawyer concerning three recent First Amendment court victories addressing the requirement that

access to newly-filed civil complaints be timely. As the article explains, “collectively, these three

cases address a number of important issues relating to access to court records.” Matteo-Boehm,

Goldman and Keating also authored a second, companion article addressing another key issue

litigated as part of these cases: whether federal abstention doctrines can be used to block federal

court litigation seeking to redress unconstitutional state court access procedures. As noted in the

companion article, “[i]n practical terms, the issue is whether a lawsuit seeking to address systemic

violations of the First Amendment right of access by a state court can be brought in federal court, or

whether parties seeking to prevent such violations must instead be left to enforce their rights in the

very state courts that are denying those rights.”  
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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